

The Sixth Form

20th January 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Tate Modern Gallery, London: Tuesday 15th February 2022

It will soon be time for the Art Department's Year 12 gallery visit to the Tate Modern in London. This important visit gives students the chance to see a range of different artists' work, and will enable them to produce the first-hand responses that are needed as part of their research. Students would usually take part in this trip during Year 11 but due to COVID we didn't have the opportunity last year.

The trip will take place on Tuesday 15th February 2022. We will leave Beaminster School bus park at 7:30am and we should return to Beaminster School by about 8:30pm. Students will be given updates during the journey home to be able to keep you up to date with our arrival time back to school. We will be stopping at Fleet services on both journeys. Students are welcome to bring money should they wish to purchase food on our stops or purchase something from the gallery shop.

Students are not required to wear school uniform. A packed lunch and drink should also be brought. Face masks will be required on the coach and in the art gallery. Please ensure that your child has a mask and a spare with them on the day. Mobile phones are allowed to be brought on the trip but please note that the school is unable to take responsibility for any lost or damaged mobile phones or accessories.

In order for the trip to run we are asking for a contribution of £27.25 per person. Could I please ask that payment is made through ParentMail +Pay. Payments must be made by Friday 4th February 2022. Should you have any concerns about payment, please contact your Head of Sixth Form for information about bursaries and other financial assistance available for post-16 students at Beaminster and The John Colfox Academy.

We are constantly monitoring the ongoing COVID situation and government guidance on educational trips and we will make any changes necessary to ensure the safety of your child. Any changes that we do make, we will keep you informed.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss anything relating to this trip.	
Yours faithfully	
K Brent Head of Art	
To: Reception for the attention of the Art Department	
Tate Modern Gallery, London. Tuesday 15 th February 2022	
Student Name	Tutor
I give permission for my child to take part in the Art trip to the Tate Modern, London on 15 th February 2022 and I have made a payment of £27.25 through Parentmail +Pay.	
Signed	Date
Parent/Guardian	
Beaminster School, Newtown, Beaminster, Dorset DT8 3EP	Tel: 01308 862633

Email: office@beaminster.dorset.sch.uk

The Sir John Colfox Academy, Bridport, Dorset DT6 3DT

Email: office@colfox.dorset.sch.uk

Website: www.beaminster.dorset.sch.uk

Tel: 01308 422291 Fax: 01308 420036 Website: www.colfox.org